From: Stormwater] [stormj@fdn.com]

Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 7:37 AM

To: Michelle Bull

Cc: Dan Clark; Damon Gammons; Alan D, Wertepny
Subject: Town of Lake Clarke Shores NPDES RAI

Michelle,

We are in receipt of your request for additional information email of 6/3/15 that stated: ” Reported O site plan
reviewer training. Training is required annually. Explain why no training was performed.” | have been in touch
with the Town administrator and the NPDES coordinator. Our response follows:

As the Town of Lake Clarke Shores is built out, the position of “site plan reviewer” does not exist. Should such a
review be needed either existing staff, the City’s contractual consultants, or a subconsultant would be engaged
for such purposes. Such reviews would be limited to possible redevelopment. The Town doesn’t have a specific
person to train as a site plan reviewer due to the lack of any new developments. Please note the City staff and
City consulting engineers and planners are trained in NPDES requirements and there is no loss in meeting NPDES
requirements due to not having a specific site plan reviewer,

Jay G Foy, P.E. Consulting Engineer for NPDES matters for the Town of Lake Clarke Shores.



